’ STRUCTURES

Alasdair McKenzie
Studio JAM
By Email only

Date: 11/10/2021
Ref: SD832/L01

Dear Alasdair,

RE: Tree removal in 1 Steeles Road

Further to our site inspection on 06/09/2021, we would recommend the small cherry tree in the front corner of the front garden
to be removed as we believe that this is imposing pressure on the brickwork retaining wall on Fellows Road. This is currently
exacerbating the lean of the wall in its current state. As we have recommended the remedial works to temporarily relieve
pressure to the wall include the removal of the soil behind, this would likely undermine the tree, or have significant damage on
the root system. Therefore, the tree is causing an issue and should be removed.

Yours Sincerely,

For and on behalf of SD Structures,

Andrew Simpson Mike Davies
CEng MICE MEng Hons. CEng MIStructE MEng Hons.
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